
 

 

 

No TRITN-SET 003/2021 

         

February 8, 2021 

 

 

Subject:     Notification of the additional holiday 

To :       The President 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

     Triton Holding Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform the additional 

holiday on 12th February 2021 as the Company holiday according to the Cabinet resolution to stimulate the 

economy from domestic consumption and to comply with the announcement of Bank of Thailand. 

     Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

            Yours sincerely, 

 

 

               (Mr. Chirdsak Kukiattinun) 

                  Chief Executive Officer 


